THE HISTORY OF ECONOMIC THOUGHT SOCIETY OF AUSTRALIA (HETSA)

NEWSLETTER

No. 3

Spring 1982

EDITOR'S INTRODUCTION

This, the third edition of the newsletter, contains a range of contributions encompassing a survey of the teaching of the history of economic thought at Sydney University, a summary of the history of thought papers at the recent Conference of Economists and two book reviews. There is no established pattern for the newsletter and I urge readers to forward any papers, reviews, notes, etc. for inclusion.

The second HETSA Conference will be held in Sydney next year (12-14 May) and registration forms are enclosed.

Address for Correspondence and Contributions

Dr. John Wood Editor HETSA Newsletter School of Economics and Finance Western Australian Institute of Technology Kent Street SOUTH BENTLEY W.A. 6102